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PLUMAS TRANSIT NOTICE:

Friday Feb. 17" will be a limited service day for
all transit routes. The Quincy evening route will stop
running @ 5:00pm. The late night Greenville and
the late night Portola routes will not run.
Monday Feb. 20" Plumas Transit will be closed in
observance of President’s Day. Sorry for any
~ inconvenience this may cause. If you have any
questions please feel free to give us a call at
283-2538 or look us up online at
www.plumastransit.com for regular route times
and trip planning.




